
QUIET!!!!
Ok…. so last night was dress rehearsal for Murder with a
Silver Spoon to be presented Saturday night at Orchard Hills
Country  Club  in  Bryan,  Ohio.  Let’s  just  say  it  was  an
interesting rehearsal. To begin, our stage was cut from a huge
space which was three smaller rooms minus retractable walls to
one small area. Apparently, we were sharing the club with a
group  who  was  having  a  banquet.  The  space  was  not  the
important part. While waiting in the hall for their entrances,
a few actors were told by the other group to keep the noise
down… seriously. This proved to be very difficult especially
for one performer who is full of energy and found it hard to
keep the volume down while maintaining his energetic persona.
He had to be constantly reminded to tone it down so we would
not disturb the other room. Following the dress rehearsal, the
director  jokingly  commented  that  she  had  trouble  hearing
anyone and that the energy was lacking. It was a good thing
that Wednesday night’s rehearsal was such a success.

https://www.tangents.org/theatre/quiet/

